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Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Offica
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

DEC 04 1998

Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair
Citizens Advisory Board
P. O Box 365

Barmwell, SC 20812

Dear Ms. Loadholt:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 71 = Closure of the
Old Radioactive Waste Burial Ground

Thank you for submitting the subject recommendation regarding closure of the Old Radioactive
Waste Burial Ground We welcome the formation of a focus group to enhance public
participation in the decision-making process for the closure and remediation of the impacted
groundwater. The project manager responsible for environmental restoration activities at the

burial ground complex will serve as our representative on your focus group and will coordinate
Savannah River Site Support.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Cynthia Anderson at (B03) 725-3965.

Sincerely,

‘e Greg Bdidy
Manager
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